
From: ElectorateOffice Pittwater
To: Stokes_Office_Email
Subject: FW: Angus place coal mine
Date: Monday, 27 April 2020 4:21:09 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Wilson 
Sent: Monday, 27 April 2020 4:15 PM
To: ElectorateOffice Pittwater <ElectorateOffice.Pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Angus place coal mine

Dear Minister
Please do not approve the resumption of coal mining at Angus Place colliery. The Newnes plateau creeks and 
swamps are beautiful and should be protected.
If Mt Piper power station has to continue the steaming coal should be sourced from the mines at Ulan (who 
already rail coal to Hunter Valley power stations and export). I understand the required rail links were put in 
place a longtime ago to allow this.
Can we please have a Gardens of Stone National Park preserving this lovely area.

Sent from my iPhone
Peter Wilson
Allambie Hgt 2100
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